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June 28, 2018 
 
 
 
Catherine Roberts 
Williamson County RCS & 
Director of Wireless Communications 
508 Holly Street 
Georgetown, TX 78626 
 
Burnet County and the WRRS (Western Region Radio System) is requesting a surplus 800 MHz Quantar 
Analog Repeater to replace a current 800 MHz, 8TAC91, repeater that no longer works, is at end of life 
and Motorola advised the repeater cannot be repaired due to lack of parts. 
 
The repeater will be located a the Mustang Tower Site and is an integral part of the interoperable 
communications system in the WRRS located in the southern region of Burnet County to support outside 
agency emergency response communications. 
 
Purchase Order #18-4087 in the amount of $500 has been issued by Burnet County for the acquisition 
of this asset.  Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. 
 
 
 
Jim Barho, EMC 
Chief Officer, WRRS 
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